Ministry of Community Safety
and Correctional Services

Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Services

200 First Avenue West
North Bay ON P1B 9M3

Telephone (705) 494-3080
Facsimile (705) 494-3081

JAN 70 201

Mr. Michael Jack
c/o Kimberly Wolfe

Ministére de la Sécurité communautaire
et des Services correctionnels

Services d’accés a l'information et de
Protection de la vie privée

200 1ere avenue ouest
North Bay ON P1B 9M3

Téléphone (705) 494-3080
Télécopieur (705) 494-3081

Felmato Delibato Heagle LLP
2010 Winston Park Drive, Suite 301

Oakville ON L6H 5R7

Dear Mr. Jack:

SUBJECT: REQUEST NUMBER CSCS-P-2011-00058
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This letter is in response to your request under the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act (the Act) for access to Ontario Provincial Police records.

Please be advised that access to the requested information is denied in accordance
with section 65(6) of the Act.

Section 65(6) states that the Act does not apply to records collected, prepared,
maintained or used by or on behalf of a ministry or agency in relation to any of the

following:

(1) Proceedings or anticipated proceedings before a court, tribunal or
other entity relating to labour relations or to the employment of a
person by the institution;

(2) Negotiations or anticipated negotiations relating to labour relations or
to the employment of a person by the institution between the institution
and a person, bargaining agent or party to a proceeding or an
anticipated proceeding;

(3) Meetings, consultations, discussions or communications about labour
relations or employment-related matters in which the institution has an
interest.
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The Ministry is of the opinion that section 65(6) is applicable in the circumstances of
your request. As a result, the records you have requested are not accessible under the
Act.

This decision was made by the undersigned. You are entitled to appeal this decision
within 30 days to:

Information and Privacy Commissioner/Ontario (IPC)
2 Bloor Street East, Suite 1400

Toronto, ON M4W 1A8

(416) 326-3333

Should you decide to file an appeal, please provide the IPC with:
1) a copy of this decision letter;
2) a copy of your original request for access to information;
3) the mandatory appeal fee of $10.00 in the form of a cheque or money
order made payable to the Minister of Finance.

Should you have any questions regarding your request, please do not hesitate to contact
Caroline Ells, Program Analyst, at (705) 494-3090.

Sincerely,
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Marlepe Gillis
% Deputy Coordinator
Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Services



